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Now that the U.S. has the most cases in the global coronavirus 
pandemic, Ginger Chicken secured all N95 masks from her garage. 

 

 
 

In response to her local hospital's call for help, she went to donate. 
 

 
Capital Health makes appeal for donations of personal 

protective equipment 
March 24, 2020 

Capital Health Medical Center — Hopewell is asking 
the community to help out during the Covid-19 crisis 
with donations of personal protective equipment, or 

PPE.  The hospital reports being in need of the 
following items: N95 protective face masks, full-face 
plastic shields, plastic goggles and alcohol-based hand 

sanitizer (at least 60% isopropyl alcohol).  Anyone 
who is able to help should call (609) 394-6090. 

 
 

Then, she heard about this Forbes report on MSNBC's 
Rachel Maddow Show: 

"By the end of the day, roughly 280 million masks from 

warehouses around the U.S. had been purchased by 

foreign buyers and were earmarked to leave the 

country, according to the broker — and that was in one 

day."[3/30/2020] 

 
And she lost her bearings… 


